
 
 

Unit Application for 
Cindy Burroughs Girls State Scholarship 2023-2024 

 
The Cindy Burroughs Girls State Scholarship fund was established in 2009 in memory of Cindy 
Burroughs to allow Units, without the financial means necessary, to apply to send a girl to Girls 
State. 

 
Unit:  Unit Name: District   

 

Please state why you believe your Unit would like to send a girl to Girls State this year, but are 
financially unable to do so (attach additional sheets as needed): 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Current Bank Account Balance: $  

 

Please attach a copy of the most current Unit Budget and/or financial statements. 
 
Signatures: 

 

 

Unit President Signature Unit Girls State Chairman Date 
 

Office Use Only 
 

Is Unit at charter strength in membership?   
Has Unit paid Girls State Quota fees for current year?   
Other notes: 

 

  Approved Not Approved Date:  
 

Signature:   
 

APPLICATION DUE BY 01/31/2024 4:30pm EST to Department via email to treasurer@alafl.org 

mailto:treasurer@alafl.org

